

18 June 2025

To: Alachua County Local Organizing Committee

Attention: Mr. Stephen Rodriguez

Dear Sir

I hope you and your team members are doing well. It has been almost three months since we said goodbye to Alachua County after the successful WMACi 2025. During this time, WMA has received hundreds of excellent comments from athletes, national associations, and officials about their fantastic time during the WMAC Alachua, Florida Indoor Championship 2025.

This feedback is priceless and shows how well your local organizing committee made our event a complete success. (You can read some of them on our social media platforms).

The following are key points among the most relevant comments:

- Praises for the well execution of the WMACi25. (Venues, athlete's village, medal ceremonies, welcome center, etc.)
- Recognition of your LOC's team for an excellent job. Also, from Alachua County, Viking Companies, Celebration Pointe, Visit Gainesville, RADDSports, and Gainesville Sports Commission.

Because of the above and based on the WMA Board and management teams' reports on the WMACi 2025 success, the WMA Board wants to invite/encourage you to bid again for the WMACi 2027. We understand that the Alachua County Local Organizing Committee would need to seek Alachua County's support to bid/host the event again. But we are confident that due to the experience you and we gained from the last Championship, we all have a win-win situation that will benefit us all.

Sincerely

Margit Jungmann WMA President